

PHILIP D. MURPHY
Governor

SHEILA Y. OLIVER Lt. Governor

New Jersey Office of the Attorney General

Division of Consumer Affairs New Jersey Board of Massage and Bodywork Therapy 124 Halsey Street, 6th Floor, Newark NJ 07102



MATTHEW J. PLATKIN
Attorney General

CARI FAIS
Acting Director

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 45048 Newark, NJ 07101 (973) 504-6520

July 21, 2023

Debbie McGrody Pacific Medical Training

support@pacificmedicaltraining.com

Dear Ms. McGrody:

Please be advised that the Board of Massage and Bodywork Therapy, ("the Board") had an opportunity to review the material submitted by Pacific Medical Training, for consideration and approval of a CPR/AED and First Aid training course.

After a careful review, the Board has concluded that the training course offered by Pacific Medical Training, is similar to courses approved or offered by the American Red Cross, the National Safety council, Coyne First Aid, Inc, the American Safety and Health Institute or EMP International Inc., and pursuant to N.J.A.C. 13:37A-2.1, this course meets one of the licensure requirements to practice massage therapy in this State.

Based on the information received and reviewed by the Board, Pacific Medical Training is approved to offer a CPR/AED and First Aid training course and certification.

Sincerely,
New Jersey Board of Massage and
Bodywork Therapy

Lisa Tadeo

Acting Executive Director

Las Tades